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Year 12 Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews
Thursday 10th May 2018 (Term 2, Week 2)
3.30pm - 7.30pm

Please note that due to the College Musical these Year 12 Interviews have been
rescheduled to this date.

Dear Year 12 Parents,

We will be using the on-line booking system for the upcoming Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews.

The outline of the evening is as follows:

3.30pm —5.30pm All teachers present in the College Hall
5.30pm — 6.00pm Teacher’s Meal Break (no interviews)
6.00pm —7.30pm Interviews continue as per bookings

The booking system is user-friendly, the key information required is that you know the names of your child’s
teachers. Interviews are 10 minutes. Once bookings are made, you are able to print your schedule, as well as
sending a confirming e-mail to yourself. Bookings can also be amended at a later date.

Bookings can be made online from 6am on Monday 9" April, and will close at 12 midnight on Wednesday 9t
May. Bookings cannot be made after the closing date.

We expect that students will attend these interviews with their parents/carers, as their presence will ensure
that any information that is given by teachers or sought by you is heard by the student.

Parents who do not have internet access or need assistance with booking can contact Mrs Jenine Driscoll at the
College and she will enter your requests.

Please contact me at the College if you have any comments or questions.
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Mr Laurie Fitzpatrick
Leader of Curriculum



